Dr. Suzann Bouray selected as Macksville USD 351 Superintendent

During the February 13, 2023 Board of Education meeting members voted unanimously to offer
a contract to Dr. Bouray. She brings an extensive educational background as an elementary,
middle, high school teacher, adjunct professor, K-12 administrator, and mentor to educators.

Dr. Bouray accepted the position and will begin as superintendent on July 1.

Dr. Bouray currently serves as the Transitional Learning Center principal for USD 273. She has
written and been awarded multiple grants during her educational career. Over her career she has
served as an advocate for At-Risk students, increased learning opportunities, and brought
innovative approaches to self-efficacy and student advocacy.

Dr. Bouray earned her Bachelor of Science in Labor Management from Kansas State University
in 2001, Bachelor of Science in Accounting from Kansas Wesleyan University in 2008, Master
of Business Management from Kansas Wesleyan University in 2009, Master of Science in
Education Administration-Building Principal in 2013, and a Specialist in Education (Ed.S.) in
Education Administration (Superintendent) in 2015. Dr. Bouray earned her Doctor of
Education-Educational Leadership from Liberty University in 2021.

Bringing with her to Macksville husband Darwin,will be a teacher at Macksville, son Mason,
will be in the seventh grade and son Marek, will be in the fifth grade.

Dr. Bouray will replace Mr. Greg Rinehart who is retiring at the end of his contract on June 30.



